
Notice 
 
*Subject: Distribution of Migration Certificates* 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
*Greetings from Blossom Public School & Jr. College (New)!* 

 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the distribution of migration certificates will take place 
on only the following dates and times: 
 
**Dates:** 13th June , 2024 & 14th June, 2024   
**Time:** 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM   
**Location:** School Library (New Building)  
 

 Please ensure that you are available to collect the certificate during the designated 
times. 
 

  If you are unable to collect the certificate personally, kindly authorize a 
representative with a signed letter of authorization and a valid ID proof to collect it on 
your behalf. 
 

 We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to a smooth distribution process. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Vidhyut Sahare 
Principal 
 


